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The Coldest Night of
the Year (CNOY) is a
family friendly winter
walk supporting
people experiencing
hunger, hurt, and
homelessness in our
community. 

Individuals can sign up
in teams to fundraise
and help us reach our
goal of $70,000! 

Then, we meet,
celebrate our teams,
and walk 2 or 5 kms. 

Women from across
Southern Alberta
come together for the
Broken Butterflies
Afternoon Tea Party
and raise their teacups
to help empower local
women.

The afternoon is
complete with
inspiring speakers,
delicious refreshments,
quality community,
and a brilliant silent
auction. 

Wing Ding is a family-
friendly event helping
to raise awareness
about  the work we do
while having a whole
lot of fun!

Vendor’s Market
Games
Bouncy castle
Online Auction
Save-On Foods
Wing Challenge

Streets Alive Mission’s
7th Annual Charity
Golf Tournament will
see 144 golfers tee off.

The day is sure to
bring laughs,
challenges, and
comradery. Plus, it
includes a steak dinner
and silent auction!

Ride for Refuge (RIDE)
is an all-ages event
where people register
to bike or walk to
support people
seeking hope, safety
and freedom here in
Lethbridge.  

Individuals can sign up
in teams to fundraise
and help us reach our
goal of $25,000! 

Kaleidoscope of
Women raises both
awareness and support
required to keep our
Genesis Women’s Life
Recovery program
operating. 

The weekend is
focused on bringing
women together and
empowering them to
grow as a community
and with Christ. 


